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Hilton Head Island Venue Changed for Public  

Information Meeting Regarding One Cent Transportation Referendum Projects 
(U.S. 278 Gateway Corridor, US 21 and Multi-use Pathways) 

  
The Town of Hilton Head Island and Beaufort County have scheduled two public 
information meetings to share information, discuss funding options and gather public input 
on transportation needs within the U.S. 278 gateway corridor to Hilton Head Island.  
  
The first public meeting will be held at 6 p.m., Wednesday, July 18, in the Hilton Head 
Island High School cafeteria, 70 Wilborn Road, Hilton Head [map]. The second public 
meeting will held at 6 p.m., Wednesday, August 15, at the Bluffton branch of the Beaufort 
County Library, 120 Palmetto Way [map].  
 
For more information about the project, the public may visit www.bcgov.net or contact 
Rob McFee, Beaufort County Director of Construction, Engineering and Facilities, at 
rmcfee@bcgov.net or 843-255-2700. 
 

### 
 

mailto:carolyng@hiltonheadislandsc.gov
http://www.hiltonheadislandsc.gov/
https://www.bcgov.net/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Hilton+Head+Island+High+School/@32.2195007,-80.7338513,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x88fc774882ac9c21:0x231a0049d6415671!8m2!3d32.2195007!4d-80.7316626
https://www.google.com/maps/place/120+Palmetto+Way,+Bluffton,+SC+29910/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x88fb88f9b3448e0d:0xbfce6bf5bf6afde4?sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwjL3Pes9YPcAhVClVkKHWwvD9EQ8gEIKTAA
http://www.bcgov.net/
mailto:rmcfee@bcgov.net

